Principal's Newsletter Mountain View Elementary



May 2023

Phone: 307-782-6202 Website: www.uinta4.com

High Levels of Learning Through Relationships, Relevance, and Rigor

Thank You/s

- 1. Thanks for helping your children be ready for WYTOPP testing. Students worked hard and were willing to put in the time necessary to do their best.
- 2. We had an awesome turn out for our 3-8 Art Show last week. The students were able to showcase some great work. We have awesome talent! A shout out to Mrs. Randi Egley for helping students to be ready for this event.
- 3. As we begin to wind down another school year here at MVE (I can't believe it is May already), I want to thank you for the support you give your children, as well as our staff. We couldn't do the great things that we do here at MVE without great students and parents.
- 4. Thanks for always supporting our students, staff, and our school.

Mr. Erickson



Info for June 2nd (Student's last day)

June 2nd will be an early release day. Students will be released at noon that day. If you are picking your child up, please plan to be in the loops or parking lot at this time. "I follow three rules: Do the right thing, do the best you can, and always show people you care. You've got to make a sincere attempt to have the right goals to begin with, then go after them with appropriate effort, and remember that you can't really achieve anything great without the help of others"

* Lou Holtz

Upcoming Events

5/3 Community Read

5/5 No School

5/8 Senior Time Capsule Opening,1:15

5/9 Consolidated Grant Mtg. 3:30 at K8

5/12 No School

5/16 4&5 Spelling Bee Final Round

5/17 K-3 Dental Screenings

5/19 No School. Staff Dev.

5/24 Field Day

6/2 Last Student Day. Release time: noon

Please check our district calendar on <u>uinta4.com</u> for up to date information. Facebook: @ucsd4 Twitter: @MVE_Buffs, @uinta_4

Reminder:

Senior Time Capsule

Senior Time Capsule opening will take place on Monday, May 8th at MVE. All of MVHS current seniors will be invited. If you know of a current senior who attended school in 5th grade here, we would appreciate your help in getting the word to them so they can attend if possible. It is always a fun and memorable event for our seniors.

May is Field Trip Season

This time of year gets very busy with end of year events and field trips. As a reminder, students are expected to be safe, respectful, and responsible on all field trips and events, and the expectations are the same as if they were at the school. Our students always represent our school and community so well during these events! Remember to dress appropriately for the activity. More detailed info will come from your child's teacher/s, but here is what is coming up this month:

5/2: 5th Grade to Carter for sheep shearing.

5/16: Kindergarten to Evanston (Bear River State Park and County Library).

5/17: 3rd Grade to Fossil Butte.

5/23: 1st Grade to Hickey Ranch. 3rd & 4th Grades to Evanston for Ag. Expo.

5/25: 2nd Grade to Evanston (Rec Center & Movie Theater).

5/30: 1st Grade to Living Planet Aquarium in Draper.

5/31: 5th Grade to Green River Rec Center.

6/1: 4th Grade to Green River Rec Center.

Safe Haven

Our last Safe Haven for the year will be on Monday, May 15th. Thanks to Mrs. Cami Brown, and Mrs. Toni Martin for running these activities. As a reminder, they will run on 5/8 & 5/15 until 4:10. Please plan to pick up your child/ren at that time.



